NOTICE OF HEARING
MENDON ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

Please take notice that on Thursday February 27, 2025 beginning at
5:30 p.m., the Mendon Zoning Board of Adjustment shall conduct a
hearing on the Appeal of a Building Permit (Permit # 2022-10) and the
decision of the Zoning Administrator. The Appeal was filed by Carol and
Brian Gates on January 29, 2025, The claim of the appellants is that
there were some incorrect set back measurements of a shed on the
Property of Gordon Stake. The property is located in the Residential 2
Zone, at 33 Terra Lane (Parcel 03-02-17000).

The hearing will be held February 27th beginning at 5:30 at the Mendon
Town Hall. A link to join the hearing remotely will be available and
published on the Town’s website — https://mendonvt.gov/.

Dated at Mendon, Vermont this 10th day of February, 2025.

John J. Kennelly, Chairman
Mendon Zoning Board of Adjustment




